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Summary of August 6, 2019 HBCNA Board Meeting:

Postcards to all property owners were mailed out in hopes that we can gather more contact
information for our neighbors. A couple minor changes were made to the “membership” page
of the website. All contact information will be added to our data base. We will then be able to
send out e-mails with any important information and a hopefully a newsletter at some point.

No board member was able to get to the Austin Neighborhood Council meeting in July but
hopefully one of us can attend their meeting on August 28™. We still are looking for help with
the forms for non-profit status.

Picnic plans are in the works and we’ve added a page on the website with some of the details
so far. Itis Oct 19% at 16304 E Lakeshore Dr. Registration is to start at 4:30 with the annual
meeting at 5:00. Check out the website for more information. We do have a speaker but still
looking for some live music if possible.



